I would like to praise Steve Entin's comments made recently on during the panel's hearings.  His positive attitude toward change and openness regarding the value of a "consumption based" tax system are refreshing and appreciated.  Please pass this along to him.

Sincerely,

Douglas E. Kennedy

Phoenix, AZ

